
MYEP Covid-19 Information:  

Preventative Measures:  

Mask wearing by employees:  All employees are REQUIRED to wear masks while providing direct care 

and/or visiting homes/program areas.   This will remain in effect for the entirety of the virus.  Employees 

who work in the administrative building are required to wear masks when in common areas and/or 

areas in which 6’ of social distancing cannot be maintained 

Mask wearing by persons served:  Persons served should wear masks while out in the community, 

especially in enclosed facilities, in places in which 6’ social distancing is not able to be enforced, and 

while being transported in any vehicle.  If a person served is not able to wear a mask, they should not be 

out in the community.  Please note:  if they are outside and 6’ social distancing is able to be enforced, 

persons served can forgo the wearing of the mask 

Community activities:  Community activities should be limited to essential activities such as doctor’s 

appointments and/or outdoor activities that allow for social distancing.  Community activities that occur 

within an enclosed facility should be avoided unless otherwise approved by a Service Coordinator or a 

member of Sr. Leadership 

Visitors:  Visitors inside of the residential homes should continue to be limited to essential visitors.  All 

visitors who are inside of the home must wear a mask.  Non-essential visitors may visit, but the visit 

should occur outside. No more than 2 visitors at a time within the homes.  Currently, the MYEP 

administrative buildings are not accepting visitors. 

Home visits:  All home visits must have a risk assessment completed prior to participating on the home 

visit/approval for home visits to occur.  Risk assessment must be completed/approved by a Service 

Coordinator or a member of Sr. Leadership.  

Work:  MYEP understands the importance of work to the people we serve.  MYEP will conduct a risk 

assessment based upon the person’s job and tasks that are performed.  If the person’s job/tasks are of 

high risk (i.e. risk for community exposure) MYEP will work with the IDT team to determine possible job 

modifications that can occur to make it low risk and/or request for the person to not work until the risk 

is no longer present.  

MYEP Adult Day Program: 

The MYEP Adult Day Program has been shutdown since March 16, 2020.  The agency has developed a 

‘phased’ re-opening of the program; with it occurring in 3 phases. Guidelines for Day Program 

Participation have also been developed.  Please note:  Due to the increased cases of Covid-19 in 

Johnson County, Phase #1 of the re-opening of the MYEP Day Program has been postponed until 

Monday, July 27, 2020.  Information on the phased re-opening plan, as well as the Guidelines for Day 

Program Participation, can be found on our website.    

 

 

 


